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13 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Cardinal Heenan Arts Showcase 
 
We are delighted to invite you to an evening full of Art, Music and Drama at Cardinal Heenan Catholic High 
School.  
 
A number of our talented students have been working hard in Art, Music and Drama to create a spectacular 
evening dedicated to The Arts.  
 
The performance will take place within the main hall at Cardinal Heenan Catholic High School on Tuesday 
2 July 2024.  There will be a selection of refreshments on arrival, along with the chance to see some of our 
Year 11’s portfolio and exam artwork.  Some of the artists themselves will be on hand to talk to you about 
what they have been working with/on.  This will be followed by a selection of performances from our 
musicians, our Drama club students and, finally, our Year 9 Drama students, most of whom will be taking 
GCSE Drama in Year 10.  
 
The performance will start at 6pm and finish at 7.30pm.  Tickets are on available for a suggested donation 
of £5 per ticket, available via ParentPay.  The monies raised through ticket sales will go towards our Drama 
Department. 
 
We are limited to 200 seats and therefore tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  
 
We look forward to you joining us to celebrate our talented performers. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Helen McMinn 
Director of English and Drama 

 


